
AAUW summer meeting open to
public
On Aug. 10, the South Lake Tahoe AAUW will host a summer get-
together between 4:30 and 6pm at the Rotary

Gazebo at Bijou Community Park, 1201 Al Tahoe Blvd., South
Lake Tahoe.

AAUW is a national organization which supports equity for
women and girls through advocacy, education, and research.
Potential members are welcome and information about the local
branch,  including  monthly  speakers,  interest  groups  and
sponsorship of scholarships and camperships will be available.

Refreshments will be served. For more information, contact
kmhende@charter.net or (530) 544.5150.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2011/08/aauw-summer-meeting-open-to-public/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2011/08/aauw-summer-meeting-open-to-public/

